
BARBEQUE EVENING 

On the evening of 23 June, we met up at the place where we had 

previously painted some furniture for a barbecue, where we had the 

opportunity to meet and socialise with all the twinning students present 

and exchange opinions, where we were able to discuss and compare the 

differences in the different lifestyles we live in our own countries and 

propose improvements that could be considered by our home 

municipalities.  


